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Statement of the costs incurred and Request for further pre-financing 

 

Dear Prof. Dr OTOK, 

We would like to thank you for your "Statement of the Costs incurred and Request for Payment" 

received on 17/03/2023. 

We are pleased to inform you that, on the basis of the information provided in the above 

mentioned form, the requirements foreseen by Article I.4.2 of the Grant Agreement have been 

met. Therefore, you may expect payment of a further pre-financing in accordance with the rules 

set out in Art. I.5.1 and I.5.2 of the Grant Agreement. Please be informed that the feedback on 

your progress report will follow in a separate letter. 

Please note that, if the statement on the use of the previous pre-financing instalment submitted in 

accordance with Article I.4.2 shows that less than 70 % of the previous pre-financing instalment 

paid has been used, the amount of the new pre-financing to be paid will be reduced by the 

difference between the 70 % ceiling and the amount used.   

The results of the  evaluation of the Technical Report will be sent in a separate communication. 

Please note that the eligibility of the costs incurred (excel file) will only be verified at Final 

Report stage (art. II.24 and II.25 of the Grant Agreement). Therefore, this letter does not imply 

the approval of the costs declared in this reporting exercise. 

Should you require any further information, please contact your Project officer at EACEA at 

EACEA-EPLUS-CBHE-PROJECTS@ec.europa.eu. We also encourage you to regularly consult 

our Erasmus+ website https://eacea.ec.europa.eu/erasmus-plus/beneficiaries-space_en .  

We wish you a successful continuation of your activities.  

Yours sincerely, 

Barbara GESSLER  

Head of Unit   
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